From: Oliver W.

To: SFPD, Commission (POL); SFPD Bayview Station, (POL); SFPD Central Station, (POL); SEPD Ingleside Station,
(POL); SEPD Mission Station, (POL); SEPD Northern Station, (POL); SFPD Park Station, (POL); SFPD Richmond
Station, (POL)

Subject: suggestion to sfpd

Date: Saturday, June 8, 2024 1:35:13 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to suggest a comprehensive
enhancement to surveillance and security measures within the San Francisco subway and bus
systems, as well as outside public buildings and key transit hubs.

Given the rising concerns regarding public safety, I propose that the San Francisco Police
Department consider the installation of live cameras in strategic locations within the subway,
bus systems, and outside public buildings. These cameras would serve to monitor activities in
real-time, enabling swift responses to any issues that may arise. Moreover, existing traffic
cameras could be integrated into this surveillance network, maximizing coverage and
effectiveness [source: https://www.sfmta.com/projects/surveillance-camera-policy].

In addition to surveillance cameras, I urge the exploration of virtual guard services for the
general public. By expanding the responsibilities of the Paid Detail Unit, individuals could
hire virtual guards to monitor their residences or businesses, deterring potential criminal
activity [source: https://www.sfpolice.org/inside-sfpd/patrol-bureau/paid-detail-unit/]. This
service could also be extended to public transportation systems, enhancing passenger safety
and security.

Drawing inspiration from successful models such as Deep Sentinel and Ring, this new virtual
guard service would utilize a combination of trained officers and personnel with relevant
private security experience. By leveraging advanced monitoring technology and professional
expertise, this initiative has the potential to significantly reduce crime rates over time, as
potential wrongdoers would be deterred by the knowledge of being under constant
surveillance [source: https://www.deepsentinel.com/, https://ring.com/virtual-security-guards].

Given the complexity of these proposals, I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to discuss
them further. If necessary, please reach out to me via email rather than phone, and kindly
avoid using unknown caller IDs for any communication.

Thank you for considering these suggestions for improving public safety and security in our
community.
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